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20 of which were spent at St Paul’s Hospital, she knew the value a Hospice center would have 
in our community.  Along with helping to organize, oversee and execute the construction of the 
center, Neil also made a personal donation to the Foundation in honor of the hard work and 
dedication his Wife Laura has had to Saskatoon Hospitals.  
 
In conclusion, I feel as though the years of service, dedication, and generosity to the City of 
Saskatoon and the St. Paul’s Hospital Foundation have warranted the naming application I am 
submitting.  I think it is reasonable for Neil to be made part of our community history and that is 
why I am proposing the name of the future developed park behind Stilling Manor in The 
Meadows within Rosewood be named “Neil F. Weber Park”.  
 
Thank You, 
Adam Weber 
 
Attachment:   
 
Additional comments:  
Please consider Neil’s accomplishments and dedication to the City of Saskatoon. Thanks! 
 
Do you wish to address the Naming Advisory Committee? No 
 
 
 


